

Newsletter/ 1 15.02.2022

Dear Parent and Carers.

As we enter the third week of the school year, we have been busy creating and maintaining an environment where all students are provided with every opportunity to succeed. Our whole school focus has been on setting clear expectations for our students once they walk through the school gates. We cannot control what happens outside school but we can once your children are here.

Our staff are amazing at building positive relationships, engaging with students and getting the very best out of them.

At Quinns Beach Primary School, we are caring, respectful, resilient and successful. These are our expectations for all staff, students and community members. The Positive Expectations Plan has also been included along with this newsletter. I encourage you to read it. This plan is in place and will be reviewed each term.



As things in our school and the world are constantly changing, our positive expectations remain our focus.

Microsoft Teams Assembly

Our first assembly will be held suing Microsoft Teams. Students will watch the assembly in their classrooms and be presented with merit certificates via their classroom teacher. Classroom staff will upload photos of your child on Class Dojo if they have received a certificate.

COVID-19 Guide for Families

Information about the processes we have in place for addressing COVID-19 in our school community, will be communicated with this short newsletter. I encourage you to keep up to date with the information, as it can change regularly.

Hot Weather

When we have hot weather, we have plans in place to support students. All classrooms have air conditioning. Students are reminded to drink water regularly, stay in the shade and not run around too much. A reminder that all students need to bring a water bottle to school. The library is usually open at break times for interested students, however at the moment we are limited to single year groups.

Afternoon Star Reward

The reward for students who have earnt the required Star Coin target, will be participating in a reward afternoon next Friday. More information will be provided next week and promises to be one that kids won't want to miss!

Class Dojo

Are you connected to your child's classroom? If not, you may be missing important information from the teacher. Please get in touch with the teacher if you require guidance.

P&C- Calling all parents

There is a meeting on tomorrow evening at 6.15pm. I would encourage any parent to turn up for one hour and meet new parents and see how you can help support our school. Now more than ever, it would be great to see a show of community. See you there.

Friendly Reminders

- No classroom entry to parent/carers.
- Masks are required to be worn by parent/carers when dropping off/ picking up.
- Please <u>do not park</u> in the Kiss N Ride. I don't think I can be any clearer about this. I thank those parents/carers who have been doing the right thing.
- Students should be wearing helmets if they are riding their bike or scooter. We are going to start rewarding those students who are doing the right thing with canteen vouchers.

As always,	if you	have any	, questions,	please	contact	me at	the school	ıl. Enjoy	the r	est of	the	week	and	stay
cool.														

Regards

Taylor Webb

Principal